
AGM PAC Ecole Du Pacifique Minutes Feb 29th, 2024 
Call to order 6:11pm 

Attendance : Melanie Vallieres, Alistair Ellis, Melanie Cloutier, Loic, Chloe Delaney 

Zoom – Holly McCrone, Siobhan Smith, Natalie Gerum (minutes) 

Agenda 

Update from the Directrice 

- Next week the reports and presentations from students in classes 
- Ski trips were cancelled, replaced by Mining Museum and Science World 
- The week before March Break is the week of the Francophone 
- March 9th – Open House for 2024 potential Kindergarten classes 
- April 5th – Movie Night – 2 movies avec la Societe Culturelle Francophone – one for kids/families 

and one for teens/adults, in the Chatelech theatre 
- Grade 12 Graduation is May 31st , Graduation is at SFU + Cruise in the Harbour 
- April 30th-May 1st – Leadership Camp for Grade 8s – with the CSF, organized by the Conseil Jeunesse 

Francophone 
- Mosaic – bursary to hire an artist from Quebec to create a Mosaic as a school. Week of April 8th – 

planning a family celebration  
- Students asking for more balls – Basketballs, Soccer Balls, Bouncy Balls, etc. Can this come out of 

the grant for equipment? Students asking for a firefighter pole – looking for one to match the new 
playground. Students also asking for Yearbook – could use advertising space to cover the costs of 
printing the Yearbooks 

Music Lessons 

- Private lessons from Loic from 3:30-5:00 – 2-3 students per session, 2 (45 minute) sessions per day, 
everyday of the week, start after March Break for 2024. Then, September – December 2024; 
January – March 2025; April – June 2025 

- Grade 2 and up  
- Register by April 3rd, lessons start the week of April 8th 
- $35.00 per student per lesson, recommended to pay per month option 
- Guitar, sing, compose and record songs 
- Goal is to keep them interested and engaging in music heading into high school 
- Parents’ Association has to organize so that Loic falls under the insurance of the school 

Yearbook Volunteers – circle back when we see how much it costs 

Fundraising 

-  Veggie Fundraiser happening 
- $400.00 for high school graduates to go to Vancouver  

 


